
	

PR	Field	Hockey	Board	Meeting	Minutes	

April	26,	2018	
Held	at	the	PRHS	during	the	Annual	Field	Hockey	Coaches	Info/Booster	Meeting		

	
Board	Members	In	Attendance:	
Dave	Rottinghaus	(President),	Elmarie	Van	Dyk	(Vice	President),	Patricia	O’Connor	(Treasurer),	Candy	
Loftus	(Secretary),	Margie	Rottinghaus	

________________________________________________________________________________________	
	

1. Dave	stated	that	he	would	be	coordinating	the	Field	Hockey	Car	Wash.		He	asked	for	assistance	from	
parents	on	the	day	of	the	car	wash.		

2. The	Boosters	will	be	holding	a	Chipotle	fundraiser	on	May	22nd.		He	is	requesting	that	all	the	players	and	
parents	spread	the	word	about	this	fundraising	opportunity.	

3. Dave	was	soliciting	for	a	chairperson	to	coordinate	the	Play	for	the	Cure	fundraiser.			He	reminded	
everyone	that	a	worthy	cancer	charity	receives	the	proceeds	from	the	event	each	year.		

4. Dave	solicited	parents	to	volunteer	to	assist	Chris	with	concessions.		Chris	stated	that	this	will	be	his	last	
year	and	he	will	need	someone	to	ultimately	takeover	concessions.			

5. Margie	gave	an	update	on	the	Goodwill	fundraiser.		The	only	available	date	is	in	November,	which	is	
after	the	season.		Further	discussion	will	occur.			

6. Dave	informed	everyone	that	this	year	the	opposing	teams	parents	will	be	charged	admission	to	the	
games.			

7. AJ	Sharron	agreed	to	continue	with	Apparel	orders.		

8. Pam	Baratka	agreed	to	coordinate	the	Team	Banquet.	

9. Susan	Loskoch	agreed	to	coordinate	Senior	Night.	

10. Patty	presented	the	Budget	report.		See	attachment.		A	vote	was	called	on	the	budget	and	it	was	
unanimously	approved.			


